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Question: 

What was the total cost of all advertising for the financial year to date?   

 

Is the advertising campaign or non-campaign advertising?  Provide details of each 

advertising, including the program the advertising was for, the total spend and the business 

that provided the advertising services. 

 

Has the Department of Finance and Deregulation provided any advice about the advertising?  

Provide details of each advertising item. 

 

Has the Peer Review Group (PRG) and/or Independent Communications Committee (ICC) 

provided any advice about the advertising?  Provide details of each advertising item. 

 

Did the Advertising comply with the Guidelines on Information and Advertising Campaigns 

by Australian Government Departments and Agencies?  Provide the details for each 

advertising item. 

 

Provide details for any other communications program, including details of the program, the 

total spend and the business that provided the communication services. 

 

What advertising – Campaign and Non-Campaign – and other communications programs is 

the Department/Agency undertaking, or are planning to undertake? 

 

Answer: 

As at 31 October 2012 the National Mental Health Commission (‘the Commission’) has spent 

$1,480.16 (ex GST) on online non-campaign advertising for seven Commission positions on 

APSJobs and Seek. This advertisement complied with the Guidelines on Information and 

Advertising Campaigns by Australian Government Departments and Agencies.   

 

The Department of Finance and Deregulation has provided email advice about arrangements 

for campaign and non-campaign advertising and guidance is available on its website. 



 

 

 

The Peer Review Group and Independent Communications Committee have not provided any 

advice about advertising. 

 

The Commission communicates with a range of stakeholders and the public as part of its 

ongoing business. For example, the Commission communicates through its website and an 

email newsletter. Disaggregation of expenditure on communication activity is not possible 

without an unreasonable diversion of Commission resources. 

 

The Commission is not planning any future advertising at this time. 

 

 

 


